Dear Parents, Guardians and pupils, I
hope that you had a great summer and
are now ready for the Autumn Term.

Good To Be Green
At the end of every half term, we
celebrate the children's good behaviour
with a fun activity!

General Information
Please send in Reading book bags
daily
PE & our Outdoor day will be every
Tuesday
Spellings & Times Tables will be
given/tested every
Friday
Homework posted on Teams on

W

This term’s class novel:
Ottoline and the Yellow Cat

Children are welcome to bring in their
own copies if they wish.

How do we make things move?

SOWM; Design thinking and engineering offer technical and
creative ways to meet society’s needs and wants,

In this Science & Technology project
we will take a look at cam mechanisms.
We will experiment with different
shaped cams before designing, making
and evaluating a child's automaton toy.

Wellbeing Actviies
% Daily Mindfulness sessions
Empathy Lab InHiative
*  Rights of the Child

Teams
Please could Teams be used just for
homework, notifications and enquiries.
We now have a ‘Show the Class’ section
in assignments where you can post
photos that your child would like to
share with us. This will ensure that

important information is not missed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if
you have any questions.
Thank you, Mrs Morgan ‘
morganj450@hwbcymru.net



